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______________________________________________________________________________________________ 

PROJECT LOCATION: 

 

Laguna Hills 

 

PROJECT SCOPE: 

 

Construct a new Administration Facility within the 

existing Plant 2A site to support consolidation of District 

staff and operations. Construction will consist of a two-

story concrete tilt-up building, including all necessary 

improvements. 

 

Construction documents for the were prepared by Ware 

Malcomb. 

  

PROJECT DETAILS: 

 

• Contract Award - 05/23/2019 

• Construction Contract - $15,037,275 

• Percentage Constructed - 0% 

• Estimated Completion - February 2021 

 

NOTES: 

  

Notice to proceed issued 5/29/19.  Mobilization scheduled 

to begin 8/26/19. 

 

  

  

 

 


